27th June 2022

This week in Reception...
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In maths, we are looking at using number tracks to help us
with our adding and subtracting. Number tracks are lines of
numbers where each number has a box. We colour in the
first number and then the following ones.

You could practise this at home by making your own number
track inside or outside and then using this to complete simple
addition and subtraction number sentences.

In other news..

Please remember to arrive in your school uniform on Friday with your P.E
kit in a bag.

Remember to bring your sunhat, coat and water bottle to school everyday.

Friday is our Water Fun Day! Please ensure your child arrives at school
with their swimming outfit and shoes that can get wet. Please name
everything!

Check out Tapestry for pictures of our school trip and the Big Toddle,
thank you to all the parents who came and supported.




